
 

 

 

 

 

NEWS LETTER 
 

 

Dear Travel Partners,                  24 July 2019 

 

South African Airways Business Class Fare Amendment 

(Effective for ticketing on/after 26 July 2019) 

 

Please be informed that South African Airways Business class fare will be increased from POO 

Hong Kong to South Africa with effective on/after 26 July 2019. 

 

Should there are any affected bookings fail to issue ticket before the effective date, there will be 

no exceptions and no waiver will be granted. 

 


